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Bingo at Four Corners

I am writing to express my heartfelt thanks to you for participating in our community event:
The 2013 Bicycles for Champions Christmas Extravaganza.

Through your generous contribution, we were able to assist those children who needed our
support the most during the holiday season. Your donation enabled us to provide 180 of
Broward County’s most deserving children with a new bike, a bike helmet and lock, a new pair
of sneakers, a t-shirt and a new backpack.

Christmas is not always a happy time for every child. Our mission was to see a smile on each
child’s face. With your help, we certainly accomplished this and more: we created wonderful
memories that these children will always remember.

The Bicycles for Champions Christmas Extravaganza would not have been a success without
your involvement. You helped bring the magic and wonder of the holidays to those who

deserved to feel special.
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Scott Israel
Sheriff

Thank you again for making this day possible.




